SPORTS AUTHORITY OF INDIA
NATIONAL CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE, DHARAMSHALA (H.P)

REGARDING CANCEL OF WALK IN INTERVIEW
FOR THE POST OF LADY WARDEN

1. Due to administrative reasons, walk-in interview scheduled on 18.03.20 for the post of Lady
Warden is hereby stand cancelled.

Centre In-charge
01892-224807, 9815579164 _|
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